Elementary
School News

11 December 2017

NEWS
Dear TCIS Community,

It was a short but busy week here
at TCIS. We had our Elementary
School concert (photos below) for
grades 1-4, a PK2 and PK3 field trip
(photo above), the soi cleanup and
a beautiful program for Father’s
Day (photos posted earlier to
Facebook).

In addition to the cultural
celebrations and school events,
our academic focus in class is
strong. Students work hard each
day learning new skills and
applying those skills in relevant
contexts. We also work each day to
develop our social and emotional
skills to make us well-round global
participants. We invite you to our
next Tuesday assembly to honor
our ESLR award recipients for just
that - being Global Participants.
Please note, we'll be in the 360 this
week. We love a stage!

Have a great week everyone!

Dr. Betsy

Head of Elementary School

COMMUNITY

Please join us for our
second Google
Classroom Workshop on
12 Dec immediately
following our assembly
(library computer lab).
All parents are invited to
attend and learn more
about using Google.

STUDENT NEWS

We will honor our ESLR
award recipients in the
360 this week.

We will also create a
new bulletin board near
the school office to
highlight these students
and our ESLR focus - this
month it is Responsible
Global Participants.

Students in PK2 and PK3
loved their field trip this
week. Learning happens
everywhere - not just in
the classroom, so we
appreciate your support
of our out of class
learning. Thank you.

EVENTS
Monday, 11 Dec.
7:20 All School Assembly

Tuesday, 12 Dec.

7:20 Elementary Assembly,
360

7:45 Google Workshop,
Library Lab

Thursday, 14 Dec.
Grade 4 Field Trip

Next week is a short week - we
have school Monday and
Tuesday then on Wednesday,
20 Dec. we dismiss at 11:50
for Winter Break.

New Families?

Do you know families who
might be interested in
attending TCIS? Feel free
to invite them to our
coffees to meet other
families and learn about
TCIS. TCIS pays a 10,000
THB referral bonus for
new students.




Grades 1-4 Winter Concert
Thank you to everyone who was
able to attend our LS Winter
Concert.

Thank you LS team and Ms.
Rebekah for all your efforts in
putting on such an entertaining
performance. Well done!

Please Like us on Facebook to see more photos and videos from the event
Contact Information:
http://www.tcis.ac.th
TCIS Phone 02-751-1201
Ms. Natt 02-751-1201 ext. 204 (attendance)
School Nurse 02-751-1201 ext. 220

Follow us on Facebook/TCISBKK and Line TCIS (Official)







